Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
27" Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

March 9, 2021

To whom it may concern

We do not support the proposed plan for eliminating the Seasonal Rate Class; and do not feel it is even
required.

Reasons:

- Asour MPAC report states we are only seasonal occupant

- We do not require hydro services like a full time residence

- Our hydro power is turned off for 8 months of the year

- We already pay a minimum/maximum rate per month for 12 months of the year with the power
we don’t use as it is a 4 month seasonal residence
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